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Cricket 
The Sunday league side continue their season in the Kent Village Cricket League 
Division 2. Last weekends game against Smarden proved a victory for Borden which 
sees them positioned 4th in that league. Their next scheduled home match is against 
Street End on Sunday 3rd August. 
 
The Saturday side played Gravesend Sixth IX at the weekend. The result of the 
match witnessed Borden needing three runs off the last ball of the match when 
unfortunately the batsman was caught. 
 
The cricket statistics & club information particularly for new interested players can 
be viewed at www.borden.play-cricket.com 
There is also a Facebook page at www.facebook.com/groups/bordencricketclub  
 
 
Football 
Borden Village Football club season is now complete with matches beginning again 
in the autumn. 
 
Full details of next season’s matches, once scheduled, will be found on the website: 
- https://www.bordenvillagefc.co.uk 
 
 
Pavilion 
The Sports Association would like to take this opportunity to publicly thank Councillor 
Anne Kavanagh for the £100 grant from her fund which was used towards needed 
additional electric output within the pavilion. 
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